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We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at St. Paul Lutheran Church, 4686 East Walnut Street, 
Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com, E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

September 22, 2020 — MEETING CANCELLED 

NEWS 

Masks for Kids in Westerville Schools — From Pam Ayler 

I just delivered 340 kid-sized masks to WARM. There were masks of vari-
ous sizes and shapes and colors. You all simply amaze me with your time and 
your talents - but it’s your caring and loving hearts that really make me 
humble to know each and every one of you! 

Thank you to our mask makers (and I apologize if I missed someone): 

Barbara Vance 

Jayne Godsey 

Lisa Smith 

Sallye Eveland (Lisa’s friend) 

Nancy Ehounou 

Carol Cleaves 

Cathy Widner 

Jennie Burden 

Gayle Seeman 

Ann Lehner 

Judy O’Shaughnessy 

Lillian Briggs 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please


 

 

Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 
items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you have any questions or suggestions, 
contact Lisa Smith, WQG Newsletter Editor. 

QUEEN BEE BLOCK PARTY 2020 

This month’s Queen Bees are 
Beth Gabel and Sue Meek. Only 
one more to go for this year — 
Lisa Smith in October. 

Fun with Fabric (FWF) 
 
Rock Solid Mystery –  

 
Last clue to go! 
How are you all 
doing on your 
mystery quilts? 
 

 

September is National Sewing 
Month 

The observance of Sep-
tember as National Sew-
ing Month began with a 
proclamation from Presi-
dent Ronald Reagan. In 
1982, he declared this 
special month-long cele-
bration “In recognition 

of the importance of home sewing to our Na-
tion.” Subsequent Proclamations declared 
that “Tens of millions of Americans sew at 
home. Their efforts demonstrate the indus-
try, the skill and the self-reliance which are 
so characteristic of this Nation.” 
 
National Sewing Month is the recognition of 
a creative form of self-expression that we 
celebrate in September, but enjoy all year.  

Westerville Quilt Guild 

Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who is 
sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in 
the family, please contact 

Christina Sidebottom who will send a card. 

E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-
9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 
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